
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  1-10-15 
Meeting Minutes 
 
John Price called the meeting to order at 11:25.  Other officers present were Dee Gilliland, 
Dr. Bob, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 18. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on carburetor icing. 
 
John thanked Paul Hockin for providing lunch. 
 
Guests included David Mann’s wife, Kay, and Steve Dowell who is rejoining the club. 
 
John Price moved that the minutes be accepted, David Smith seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
The activities committee invited everyone to fly to TVR on January 17 to tour the Southern 
Heritage Museum.  Plan to arrive at 11:30.  The Valentine meal will be on February 14.  
PROP will be at Stennis International Airport on May 16.  More details will follow. 
 
Dee presented the financial report noting that we currently have 46 members.  We are 
currently on budget with hanger revenues and with expenses. Dee will work with Don 
Brooks to renew our mowing contract. Dr. Bob moved that the financial report be accepted, 
Paul Hockin seconded it, and it was approved. 
 
Sue Price is accepting recipes for a pilots’ recipe book.  Email them to John or snail mail to 
Sue. 
 
Regina passed around a piece of paper for people to list any place where food could be 
picked up by a member on his way to a monthly meeting. 
 
Coley and the fire captain will walk around our property and assess whatever the club 
needs to do to improve safety. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:10. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 


